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Braintree, MA The Peabody Companies has realized a milestone with 15,275 units under its
management and nearly 600 team members.

Now celebrating its 46th year in business, the Peabody Companies is one of the largest and most
respected management companies in the Northeast, with housing properties under its management
throughout New England and communities in New Jersey and Florida.

The award-winning firm’s extensive staff experience, expertise, and full-service management
capabilities fully support its varied managed property types, including 55+ adult living, assisted
living, condominiums, senior housing, veterans housing, mixed-income, and affordable communities.

Despite the largess of the ever-growing portfolio, the Peabody Companies maintains a
mission-driven outlook, successfully demonstrating their commitment to both clients and residents
through its Peabody Resident Services (PRS) Program. Founded in 1995, this program serves a
portfolio of more than 100+ affordable housing communities to promote resident services in
affordable housing and was approved by Medicaid (MassHealth) as a Group Adult Foster Care
(GAFC) program provider. PRS also provides resident service coordinator consultation services to
several nonprofits servicing special populations including veterans and formerly homeless
individuals.

“Reaching an industry milestone of this significance speaks to our commitment to providing
exceptional quality residential housing for people of all income levels within the communities we
serve,” said Melissa Fish-Crane, principal and COO of the Peabody Companies. “We strive to
provide all our residents with the best living experience possible and will do so as we continue to
grow!”
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